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ACCESS SERVICE 
 
Effective December 21, 2000, Gulf Telephone Company Tariff F.C.C. No 1 is canceled in its entirety.  The 
regulations, rates and charges for interstate access services previously provided under this tariff are now contained in 
Madison River Telephone Company, LLC Tariff F.C.C. No. 1. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Transmittal No. 1 – Special Permission No. 00-0121 
Issue Date:  December 20, 2000 Effective Date: December 21, 2000 
 

James Ogg, Managing Director 
P.O. Box 430, Mebane, NC 27302 


